
From: Peter.Cunningham
To: M Dawson
Date: Mon, 13 Jan 2014 10:19:18 
Subject: FW: Slipway Development - Work Continues [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

Mr Dawson, I responded to you this morning as follows:

The queries that you raise are not new, indeed I have been repeating my response to them for some 
time now, and you will recall that I explained the planning aspect of the Council’s position to you 
regarding this development during our meeting. This meeting included the chair and representatives of
your residents group, and Councillors Anglin and McMillan. This meeting was requested by the 
residents and it was arranged by the Councillors. 

My understanding is that the responses that I had provided to you at this meeting enabled the matter 
to be closed. 

May I therefore suggest that you speak with the Chair of the residents group in respect of the points 
that you have raised below, as these have already been discussed and explained. If you are still not 
satisfied with the Council’s response then you should use the Council’s complaints procedure which 
has 3 stages. 

Peter Cunningham

Principal Planning Officer

Unless otherwise stated, opinions, conclusions and other information expressed in this message are 
personal, and not those of South Tyneside Council.


